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Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Sarah Taggart
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Message from Mark Castlow Dragonfly Boatworks

 
 

From: Mark Castlow <dragonflyboats@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:33 PM 
To: Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Message from Mark Castlow Dragonfly Boatworks 
 

Dragonfly Boatworks is a manufacture of inshore boats which 
depend on clean water for people to enjoy the pristine waters around 
Florida.  The decision to allow these larger ships into the Key West 
Harbor is a slap in the face of what the good people of Key West 
already know and have passed laws to prevent this from 
happening..  Please do not let this injustice to happen.  
Best regards, 
Mark Castlow 

772-567-8835 
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